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The Georgia Athletic Officials Association (GAOA) is proud to announce that next year’s 

Officiate Georgia Day (OGAD) will be jointly conducted with the Georgia Athletic Coaches 

Association (GACA)’s Leadership Summit.  

This event, currently scheduled for June 2024, will be a tremendous opportunity for both the 

GAOA and GACA communities to strengthen our developmental and collaborative 

commitments to our shared goal of athletic excellence in Georgia. Further details about this 

exciting event will be released as they are finalized. 

All best, 

W. Alan Smith 

 

 
 

GAOA Executive Director 

gaoa.asmith@gmail.com 
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